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CALENDAR

February 12 
PTA meeting, 7pm in the 
school library

February 14 
Early dismissal, 1:15pm

February 15 
Staff  Development Day 
– no school

February 18 
Presidents’ Day – no school

February 20 
Panda Express Eat-out 
Fundraiser, 5–9pm

February 25 
Spring Pictures

March 1 
School Reservation Form 
deadline for Fall registration

The next PTA meeting is
Tuesday, February 12th

Please join us at our monthly 
PTA meetings to find out more 
ways that you can get involved. 
You can make a difference! We 

meet the second Tuesday of  
each month at 7:00pm at the 

school library.

We are online! Visit

www.brookvalepta.com 
to connect with us on

Yahoo! Groups

and Facebook

PANDA EXPRESS EAT-OUT FUNDRAISER
This month while we celebrate the Lunar New Year we are holding our 
eat-out fundraiser at Panda Express (39429 Fremont Boulevard at Walnut) 
on Wednesday, February 20th from 5-9pm. Panda Express will be donating 
20% of  your proceeds to the Brookvale PTA (this includes both dine-in and 
take-out orders!). Look for the flyer in your child’s Thursday folder or you 
can download it from our website at www.BrookvalePTA.com.

BOX TOPS FEBRUARY CONTEST
Start collecting those boxtops again! Hand in your saved boxtops to your 
teachers in the month of  February and the class with the highest number 
of  boxtops collected will win a pizza party for lunch! One class from the 
primary grades (TK–3) and one class from the upper grades (4–6) will win. 
So keep clipping and saving till February! Don’t forget to ask your friends 
and family to clip too.

FOUNDERS DAY
Nomination forms due before February 8th.
Brookvale will celebreate the PTA Founders day on March 12th. The 
nomination forms were sent out in the Thursday folders last week. You 
can also access it from our website www.brookvalepta.com/events-and-
programs/founders-day.  Please use this form to nominate individuals who 
have gone above and beyond for our Brookvale students (The nominee 
should be recognized for outstanding service to children and youth and not 
for routine, assigned responsibilities or for retirement.) Please return the 
form to your child’s teacher or to the office BEFORE February 8th. The 
nomination committee will select the final awardees.

BROOKVALE’S SPRING CARNIVAL
On March 22nd, the sixth graders 
will be hosting the Spring Carnival 
from 6-8pm. All proceeds will go 
toward the sixth grade science school. 
FoodTruckMafia will also be there with 
2-3 trucks. So gather family and friends, 
come and grab a bite to eat, enjoy the 
carnival, and support our hardworking 
sixth graders while having fun! Look for 
more details in the following weeks.



TEACHER APPRECIATION 
WEEK NEEDS YOUR HELP!
We are starting to plan for Teacher Appreciation 
Week, May 6–10. If  you would like to help with 
planning, tasks during the week, or provide a 
donation for the raffle, please email Rebecca 
Christman at rlchristman@comcast.net. We need 
all the help we can get for a successful week!

SCHOOL CALENDAR MAGNETS
Brookvale school calendar magnets are available in 
the school office! We are asking for a $1 donation 
to cover costs, or you can receive a FREE magnet 
if  you join the PTA. Including all important school 
dates for the year (PTA events, school events, early 
release, and most important school holidays), it is 
a handy resource for your fridge. And helpful for 
grandparents or other caregivers, too.

If  you are already a Brookvale PTA member, 
then your household should have already received 
a school calendar magnet (additional magnets 
available for a $1 donation).

TARGET REDCARD
Do you shop at Target? Use your Target REDcard and up to 1% of  
your purchases at Target stores in the U.S and at Target.com will 
be donated to Brookvale. Don’t want another credit card? You can 
use the card as a debit card, too. Visit www.Target.com/tcoe to 
learn more and sign up for Brookvale!

PTA BOARD NOMINATIONS 
FOR 2013-14 SCHOOL YEAR
Are you interested in getting more involved at 
Brookvale? Do you have a passion for helping 
our school and sharing your talents? Would you 
like to work with a fun and dedicated group of  
people? We will be having elections soon for 
next year’s PTA board, and we need nominations 
for PTA President, VP of  Membership, VP of  
Programs, Parlimentarian, Secretary, Treasurer, 
and Historial. No experience necessary, just interest 
and enthusiam! Please contact Sheryl Ashford at 
sheryla@mac.com for more information.


